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PHONE: 505-395-2551

September 14, 1981

0il Conservation Division
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

Gentlemen:

This is to advise that on August 10, 1981 the Getty 0il Company's
Mexico D #l1-Jalmat gas well located in Unit J of Section 36, Township 23S,
Range 36E, Lea County, New Mexico was disconnected from El Paso Natural Gas Co.'s
gathering system. This meter is blind plated and will remain on location
temporarily, but inoperative, until permanent status of the measuring arrangement
is determined.

This disconnection was due to inability of well to produce into
El Paso's gathering system.

Yours truly,

PERMIAN DIVISION DISPATCHING DEPARTMENT

71 Ditehir

M. H. Mitchum
Assistant Chief Division Dispatcher

MHM:b1

cc: 0il Conservation Division, Santa Fe,NM
Production Control Department
H. 0. Whitt
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Sam Smith
M. E. McEuen
Operator
Measurement
R. L. Tabb
Earl Smith
Vernon Rogers
R. T. Speer
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